Wednesday, 4 September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,
Arrangements for Secondary Selection Testing — September 2024

Next week the children in Year 6 will sit the Buckinghamshire Transfer Tests, which are designed to assess
a child’s suitability for grammar school.

The practice test will take place on Tuesday, 10 September and the Secondary Transfer Test will take place
on Thursday, 12 September. All children will sit these tests on Thursday, 12 September unless they are
formally withdrawn. If you wish to do this, please put this in writing and send in to school no later than
Monday, 9 September.

As in all years, if a child is ill on the day they are due to be tested, they will have the opportunity to take the

test at another time when they are well. Please contact the school as early as possible to inform us if your
child is unwell so we can arrange an alternative time for them to complete this test.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs R Lee and Miss K Needham

Co-Headteachers
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